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Oregon is favorably known for its robust public processes and land use laws.  This 

bill totally subverts both.  This bill would set a terrible precedent-- powerful lobbyists 

and associations going around the public process when they can't get their way 

through legal means (e.g. Jordan Cove).  Why ever we would allow corporations, port 

associations, or others to exempt from the public involvement, land use  and 

state/federal consistency laws that assure needs are balanced and the environment 

protected? Please do not allow this bill to pass.  


